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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 10:47 AM
To: schoenfelderkk@tds.net
Cc: CI-StPaul; Toeller, Jack (CI-StPaul); Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1814 Marshall Ave - to be laid over

Importance: High

 
Mr. & Mrs. Schoenfelder, 
 
Marcia Moermond wants to inform you that we will not be contacting you for hearing tomorrow, July 14, between 1:30 
and 2:30 p.m.  She doesn’t have an answer for you yet as she has not met with City Attorney.  If she has an answer by 
Wednesday, I will let you know; otherwise, the case is laid over to July 21 via telephone between 1:30 p.m. and 2:30 
p.m. 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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